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What an amazing term we have had in Hedgehogs!  We have learnt 

about all things that grow from plants to animals, to beanstalks and 

beyond.  We began our last week we some surprising news that a 

spaceship had crashed landed in our playground during our morning 

assembly!  Luckily Mrs Flowers was on hand to catch this moment on 

film and shared this with all the classes (now on the school website).  

This inspired the hedgehogs to think about what could have been driv-

ing the ship.  We 

drew pictures and 

used our phonics to 

describe the alien or 

space person.  We 

didn’t stop talking 

about this event all 

week, and wanted to 

watch the video over 

and over again!   

 

We also had a visit from 

Lincolnshire recycling who 

talked about how to dispose 

of rubbish in the right bin.  

We took it in turns to guess 

the ‘rubbish’ and which bin it 

needs to go in.  Even Mrs 

Shaw and Mrs Pearce learnt 

something new! 


